
 

North Ridge PTA Committee Selection Form 
 

The North Ridge PTA has begun planning for the 2024-2025 school year.  
We truly need your participation! All committee chairs and members MUST 
be PTA members. This year, we have indicated committee designations for 

events that primarily take place in the evening(s); therefore, providing 
working parents an opportunity to participate even more (marked with 

***). 
 

Please submit this form by August 1, 2024. 
 

Thank you, in advance, for your dedication to our school! 
 

SCAN QR CODE FOR DETAILS: 
 

 

 


